NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING REDUCING
THE SPEED LIMIT FROM 35 MPH TO 30 MPH ON THE
FOLLOWING ROADS IN BLUEGRASS ESTATES:
ALABAMA STREET, IDAHO STREET AND MONTANA
STREET AS DEEMED NECESSARY FOR THE PUBLIC
SAFETY OF RESIDENTS IN JOHNSON COUNTY, TEXAS-
PRECINCT #2

The Commissioners Court of Johnson County will conduct a Public Hearing for
the purpose of receiving public comment and voting in regards to reducing the speed
limit from 35 MPH to 30 MPH on the following roads in Bluegrass Estates: Alabama
Street, Idaho Street and Montana Street as deemed necessary for the public safety of
residents in Johnson County, Texas-Precinct #2. The Public Hearing will be conducted
on Monday, March 11, 2013, at 9:00am, at the Johnson County Courthouse,
Commissioners Court, Room 210, 2 North Main St., Cleburne, Texas 76033.




